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Comments: As a long time Estacada resident and an avid user of the Clackamas district. It is unacceptable to me

that the Clackamas area is still closed entering 2022 . I understand the severity of the fire and damage ( I live

here ) I just can't understand how the USFS Has not accomplished any hazard tree removal on the forest roads

thus far. ODOT has been working on 224 since shortly after the fire why was work on the forest roads not going

on simultaneously? I am in support of the hazard tree removal project. I just wish it hadn't taken this long to start

talking about it. 


